
 

 

 
Section 2.1.B.6 currently reads as follows:  
 
“Faculty who have administrative appointments shall be reviewed for their administrative services as 

well as for their other faculty responsibilities. Such reviews will be initiated by the department and 

will involve consultation with appropriate faculty and administrators. Each department shall develop 

specific policies for the evaluation of Chairs. These must include gathering specific assessments of 

the Chair's performance from individuals such as the Dean. The department Chair, together with the 

department personnel committee, will be responsible for identifying such individuals. The form of 

such reviews shall be established within the Dean's Guidelines. These evaluations must be 

incorporated into the annual review of that individual.” 

 

 
 
The Faculty Assembly voted to revise it to read as follows:  
 

Faculty who have administrative appointments shall be reviewed for their 

administrative services as well as for their other faculty responsibilities. Each 

department shall include a process for the evaluation of its chair in its personnel 

policies.   

 


